PTO December Minutes
December 6, 2010

In Attendance:

Nancy Weber, Carolyn Soto, Angela Dolan, Rita DiStefano-French, Bonnie Smith, Sam Berube, PJ Libby, Deb Williams, Jade Lally, Debbie Perry.

Treasurer’s Report:  $24, 574.
Old Business:

· The fall Scholastic Book Fair earned $3200 in credit to purchase more scholastic books.

· Adult Bingo Night will be coordinated by Maggie Bonazolli.  A venue for the event is being looked into.  Turner Hall in Clinton is being considered.  Ticket prices will run around $10 or $15.

· Auction:  A letter for advertising, letter for solicitation and a parent donation letter are all being done for the auction.  Jade Lally will be the new coordinator.  Parent volunteers for the classrooms are been worked out and teachers will decide when and how classroom projects will be conducted.  A $50 gift basket from Yankee Candle has already being donated for the auction
· Cultural Enrichment events are ongoing.  Parents are invited to attend the events.

· Volunteers are still needed for the Barnes and Noble gift wrapping stations

· The food drive was a success.  Exceeded the goal of 2300 lbs.  Final tally; 2645 lbs.

Financial Requests:

· Auction:  request for $300 already approved.

· Books and Beyond:  need medals, no request.

· Lip Sync:  practices start in January, requests pending.

Meeting Adjourned: 7:05 pm.
